Open House Events for the Public

Training for Veterans Service Officers
In honor of our veterans and in support of their families, during the Veteran’s Day Holiday weekend we will host open houses at each of our regional archives locations and the National Personnel Records Center (NPRC).  
We invite the public to tour our facilities, view exhibits on prominent veterans, learn about the military records holdings of the National Archives, and receive hands-on assistance in submitting requests for military personnel records. 

In addition, we will offer free workshops for veterans service officers in several locations across the country. Training will be conducted by senior managers at NPRC and will include a presentation on the history and holdings of the NPRC, how to order records, what to expect during the process, what to do if you get a response with which you are not satisfied, and related information.  Presenters will also discuss numerous other military records collections held by the National Archives nationwide.  
This is an excellent training opportunity for any kind of veterans' advocate.  It doesn't matter whether you are with a state, county, or local veterans service office, or with the VFW, American Legion, AMVETS, Military Order of the Purple Heart, or any other national vet service organization. All who work toward promoting the rights of veterans will benefit from this program.

Dates and Locations:  

Open houses will be held on either Friday, November 10th, or Saturday, November 11th, depending upon the location. 
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Workshops for veterans service officers will be offered as follows:

	Atlanta
	November 14th

	Baltimore
	November 14th

	Chicago
	November 14th

	Denver
	November 15th

	Kansas City
	November 17th

	New York
	November 15th

	Riverside (CA)
	November 14th

	San Bruno (CA)
	November 15th

	Seattle
	November 16th

	St. Louis
	November 11th

	Waltham (MA)
	November 16th


Although the workshops are free, advance registration will be required.

To register, please contact us via email at vsoregistration@nara.gov or phone us toll free at 866.406.2379.

